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POA Meetings and Events:
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T.D.O.T. has indicated the Highway 321 project has been delayed due to 
unforeseen situations including unknown underground utilities, design 
changes, sinkholes, AT&T scheduling of relocated lines, and weather. The 
prime contractor expects completion on or before October 31, 2019. The 
intersection of US 321 and US 11 is expected to be returned to two through 
lanes by the end of summer. Both north and southbound traffic along US 321 
are being shifted to the outside to allow the contractor to proceed with work 
along the center of the highway. Please be vigilant in the construction zone.

highway 321 construction

yacht club begins lunch tomorrow
Beginning Wednesday, April 3rd, the Yacht Club will serve lunch from 11 a.m. 
to 2 p.m. Tuesday – Saturday.

Tuesday – Saturday:
Lunch: 11 a.m. – 2 p.m.
Bar opens: 4 p.m.
Dinner: 5 p.m. – 9 p.m.

To make reservations, please call 865-458-4363.

Please note: The Yacht Club will be closed for lunch on Saturday, April 6th 
for a private event.

Sunday brunch: 
10 a.m. – 2 p.m.
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lake maps
The weather is warming up! Stop by the POA Welcome Center for complimentary navigation charts of Tellico 
Lake and Little Tennessee River to guide you through the upcoming summer months. The Welcome Center is 
located at 202 Chota Road.

Update: Toqua clubhouse & kahite community center
Toqua: Rough-in plumbing is underway and column footers are being completed. The fire sprinkler line is tied 
in, tested, and approved. The electrical rough-in is scheduled to begin this week.

Kahite: Framing is underway!

Stay up to date with the ongoing construction for both projects! Click here for the progress at Toqua and click 
here to see progress at Kahite.  

Kahite Community Center Toqua Clubhouse

https://www.tellicovillagepoa.org/news/toqua-clubhouse-updates/
https://www.tellicovillagepoa.org/news/katie-community-center-project/
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Acc
ACC Report as of March 31, 2019

2019 Permits Issued Jan Feb Mar YTD Prev. YTD Grand
3/31/19 3/31/18 Total

Single Family - Budget 6 8 10 24
Single Family - Actual 6 12 15 33 35 4002 grand total adjusted up 7 homes; 2018 total should have been 3969, not 3962
Multi-Family 0 0 0 0 0 334
Commercial 0 0 0 0 0 41
Tellico Village Senior Living 0 0 0 0 0 21
Shoreline Strip 0 8 2 10 7 1789
Miscellaneous 16 20 12 48 25 4394
Home Occupation 0 0 0 0 2 44

Final Reviews Completed 14 5 13

Houses under construction:
Single Family 122 127 128
Multi-Family 2 2 2
Tellico Village Senior Living 0 0 0
Total # under construction 124 129 130 0

Kahite houses under construction 21 21 20
Kahite permits issued 409 411 412

Completion Agreement 4 7 5

Average heated sq. ft. 2624 2183 2246
Average total sq. ft. 3878 2943 3482

Road survey
As of Monday, April 1st, the TVPOA’s Public Works Department is conducting a survey of all the roads in the 
Village. The roads survey will be used to determine the condition of the roads so that we can make the best 
choices about what kinds of maintenance is needed to preserve, maintain, and repair the roads at the lowest 
overall cost now and in the future.  

The survey is being performed by S&ME, Inc., who has an office in nearby Louisville, TN. The survey trucks have 
the S&ME logo and have a flashing amber light on the top. These trucks will be traveling slowly through each 
neighborhood, stopping periodically to measure and photograph the roads.

Please contact Clayton Taylor at ctaylor@tvpoa.org or 740-1074 with questions or concerns.

poa 101
Are you new to the Village? Join us for the next POA 101 tomorrow, April 3rd at 2 p.m. on the top floor of the 
Yacht Club. The presentation will last approximately one hour. Attendees will receive a binder of information 
and a goody bag. Please RSVP to Amanda Parks at aparks@tvpoa.org or 458-5408 ext. 4115.
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Announcing:  Give Us Your Best Shot Photo Contest! 
 
Are you an amateur photographer who is a Tellico Village home or property owner, renter, or full-time 
POA employee?  Have you taken some great pictures in the Village or Tellico Lake in the immediate 
proximity of the Village?  Then, GIVE US YOUR BEST SHOT!   
 
Multiple organizations have come together to create and promote a Tellico Village Amateur 
Photography Contest entitled:  GIVE US YOUR BEST SHOT!   This contest is brought to you by: 
The Tellico Village Property Owners Association, in conjunction with Tellico Village Broadcasting, 
HomeOwners Association of Tellico Village, and The Connection and News-Herald. 
 
The contest launched on Tuesday, April 2nd, 2019 with all photo entries to be received by August 1, 
2019.  Photo Submission Categories:    

1. Tellico Village Nature:  This can include flora, fauna, and scenic 
2. Tellico Village Lifestyles:  This can include Villagers doing things and enjoying the 

abundant lifestyle diversity in Tellico Village 
3. Each contestant can enter up to four photos in total. 

 
Dennis Sabo and Lynn Carter are the distinguished judges with Steve Meadows, Editor/Publisher of The 
Connection and Herald-News, serving as a tie breaking judge.  Judging will take place August 2nd through 
August 31st.  Winners will be announced early Fall 2019. 
 
Where can you find all the contest information? 

• Applications and instructions for photo submissions along with complete contest details, 
rules, technical requirements for photos, and a listing of all the awards and recognition 
can be found on the HomeOwners Association website www.hoatv.org 

 
Tellico Villagers:   Get your cameras out – get snapping – and –  

GIVE US YOUR BEST SHOT! 
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TEllico Village PUblic Library 

kiwanis club
On Thursday, March 21st, Kiwanis Club of Tellico Village 
celebrated their 20th Anniversary with a special dinner at 
the Yacht Club. In attendance were 95 past and present 
Kiwanis members and special guests from Kiwanis clubs in 
the surrounding area. The keynote speaker for the event was 
Kentucky/Tennessee District Governor Russ Williamson. Other 
speakers included club founder Al Porell, who reflected on 
memories and the club's history over the last 20 years. The 
Tellico Village Kiwanis club began with only 20 members and 
now encompasses nearly 100 members. The club sponsors 
over 50 projects and takes great pride working with children 
and community initiatives. The primary goals of the Kiwanis 
Club for 2019 are to add new members and plan more local 
projects.  

Tellico Village Kiwanis President Ken Austin
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TVCUC General Meeting
Special Presentation: Terry Douglass, CEO of Provision Healthcare, will speak at  the next general meeting of the 
Computer Users Club on Tuesday, April 2nd at 7:00 p.m. in the sanctuary of the Community Church at Tellico 
Village. (Note the change in venue; a large turnout is expected for this program.)  Terry Douglass will address 
the latest developments in proton therapy cancer treatment in East Tennessee.  All are welcome to attend. For 
more information, please visit our website at www.tvcuc.org.

computer users club

UPCOMING EVENTS AND MEETINGS

Tellico village public library

The Tellico Village Garden Club is excited to introduce Alex Wyss, Director of Conservation Programs for the 
Tennessee Chapter of the Nature Conservancy. Wyss will present an overview of the Conservancy’s work in 
East Tennessee on Thursday, April 4th at 12:30 p.m. at the Blue Heron restaurant. Wyss will delve into who TNC 
is and how it works, with a special emphasis on local results. Wyss brings together his experience in agricultural 
sustainability, river restoration, and carbon offset projects to head up the TN statewide conservation effort. 
This is an open meeting for all interested residents of Tellico Village.  

garden club

The New Villagers Club holds a social the first Thursday of each month at the Yacht Club. The next social will be 
held on Thursday, April 4th at 4:30 p.m.  New members should arrive promptly at 4:00 p.m. Please note that 
no event sign ups will be accepted before 4:30 p.m. Visit the New Villagers website for more information: www.
telliconewvillagers.com

new villagers

woodworking club
The Woodworkers Club will hold their monthly general meeting on Thursday, April 4th at 7:15 p.m. on the 
top floor of the Yacht Club. This month's meeting will show a slide presentation of a typical wood cutting and 
will recognize three recently turned nonagenarians of the club. The public is welcome to attend. For more 
information, visit tvwoodworkers.com.  

On April 5th from 10 a.m. to noon, join us to meet Jean Cutler, a Tennessee resident and children‘s author. Her 
latest book, Apples, Oranges, Beans and Peas, Dancing Doggies and Singing Bees, has been made as a musical 
play for children. Ms. Cutler has a Bachelor in Fine Arts with a speciality in painting. There is no charge for this 
event. Please call 865-458-5199 to reserve your seat.

Maximizing Your Social Security Benefits | April 9th, 5–6 p.m.
Presenter: Garrett Crawford of Providence Advisors. There isno charge for this presentation. To reserve a seat, 
please call 865-458-5199.

hiking club
Ramsey Cascades
Date: Friday, April 5, 2019
Location: Depart at 8:00 a.m. from Lakeside Realty parking lot
Distance: 8 miles
Rating: Difficult
Driving Time: 2 hours
Elevation Gain: 2300 feet
Leaders: Bob & Sue Lehmann: 734-497-7226 | suslehmann@gmail.com
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Muddy boots Hike

The Tellico Village Fishing Club monthly meeting will be Wednesday, April 10th from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at 
the Yacht Club. Club meetings feature fishing related guest speakers and discussions about various fishing 
activities and events. Visitors are welcome. For additional information, contact Pete Young at 865-458-1527 or 
visit Tellicovillagefishinggroup.com. 

fishing club

Tellico Cruising (Boating) Club will hold its regular monthly meeting on Wednesday April 10th at the Yacht Club. 
Social hour begins at 5 p.m. with the meeting following immediately at 6 p.m. The club includes all types of 
boats: pontoons, bow riders, wake boats, cruisers, and all motorized craft. Anyone with any percentage of boat 
ownership is eligible for membership. Come check us out and learn about all the fun we have while boating!

boating club

coin club
The Coin Club will meet at the Yacht Club at 4:15 p.m. on April 10th. Social, registration, and silent auction will 
begin at 4:15. The regular meeting will begin at 4:50, followed by a live auction. For additional information, 
please contact Jim Schoffstall at usnjimbo93@yahoo.com or 727-276-5013.

Mouse Creek Falls: near Waterville, NC in the Great Smoky Mountains
Date: Monday, April 8, 2019 (Rain date April 15th)
Location: Carpool from Chota Center at 8:00 a.m.
Distance: 4.6 miles
Elevation Gain: 621 feet
Rating: Easy with moderate steady incline
Drive Time/Distance: Approximately 101 miles; 1 hours 45 minutes
Coordinators: Phil Brenner: phil.brenner@hotmail.com | 703-774-4778; Kevin Fusco: velkfabfour@gmail.com 
| 561-213-0449

Mouse Creek Falls is a great waterfall hike in a scenic area of the Smoky National Park east of Gatlinburg 
across the North Carolina border. It is a bit of drive but introduces you to a different part of the park. We 
will hike in about 2 miles along Big Creek on an old railroad grade (wide with a moderate slope) lined with 
Rhododendrons, trees, and wet rock formations. We will not be doing any stream crossings, though there may 
be some very small water runoffs crossing the trail.  We will stop along the way to observe the creek cascade 
over rocks and large boulders as we make our way to Mouse Falls, which has a 45-foot drop. After observing 
the falls we will continue on for another ½ mile to a foot bridge overlooking the creek, stop for lunch, then 
return to our starting point.

Hiking boots and poles are recommended. Bring water and lunch for on the trail. We suggest you bring an 
extra pair of shoes and place dirty hiking boots in a trash bag to keep the driver’s car clean. In the event of a 
situation requiring medical intervention, we suggest each participant wear their name tag and bring a Photo ID 
and medical information cards.

This is one of the most lovely and popular trails in the park. The trail follows the Ramsey Prong of the Little 
Pigeon River and passes by many waterfalls and rapids. It ends at a beautiful 100-foot cascade, the highest 
waterfall in the Smokies. We will pass through one of the only old growth forest areas in the park. Almost all of 
the Smokies were logged so it is amazing to see the size of the original poplars and imagine the whole of the 
Smokies forested by such magnificent trees. Because of the elevation gain and the rocky trail, we have rated 
this hike as difficult. 

hoa
The next HOA social will be held on Tuesday, April 9th from 4:30–6:00 p.m. at the Yacht Club.
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TENNIS GROUP PLAY 
 

April 2019 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

‘A’ Women:   
Terry Pearcy (458-2278) 
Cindy Iehle (657-3320) 

Wellness Center Courts  
Wednesday: 9-11 p.m.  4 Courts  

Friday:  11-1  p.m. courts 1, 2 & 3  

‘B’ Women:  
Kathy Williamson  (458-4425) 

Cindy Kohl (408-9243) 
Wednesday:  10 –12 p.m. (Chota Courts 2 & 3)  

Friday:  9- 11 p.m. (Wellness Courts 1 & 2) 

Men:   
Joseph Blanco (610-442-1165) 

Wellness Center 
Tuesday:  10-12 p.m. (Courts 1,3 & 4) 

Thursday: 10-12 p.m. (Courts 1, 3 & 4) 
Saturday:  10-12 p.m. (Courts 1, 3 & 4) 

Mixed Doubles  
Chota Courts 1-4  

Sunday 1 pm-3 pm  

**REMEMBER TO LOCK THE GATES!** 

Updated:  3/1/19 LL 

Court Reservations may be made 14 days in advanced. 
Courts are open 15 minutes after start time if empty. 

Rusty Racquets  
Chota Courts  

Monday: 12-2 pm Instruction play (Courts 2 & 3)  
Friday: 10-12 pm Open play (Courts 2,3 & 4)  
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Shepherd of the Lake 
Lutheran Church 

Lenten Mid-Week Candlelight Services 
Join us on Wednesdays at 5:00 pm as we ponder  

how “Perfect Love Casts Out Fear” 
followed by a soup and bread supper. 

 
Mar. 13, Mar. 20, Mar. 27, Apr. 3, Apr. 10 

 

Holy Week Schedule 
     Palm Sunday, April 14       9:00 a.m.   Worship with Procession of Palms 
     Maundy Thursday, April 18     5:00 p.m.   Worship with Holy Communion 
     Good Friday, April 19    5:00 p.m.   Stations of the Cross 
     Easter Sunday, April 21    9:00 a.m.   Worship with Holy Communion 

 
Sunday Worship with Holy Communion at 9:00 am 

 
Shepherd of the Lake Lutheran Church 

143 Chota Center, Loudon, TN 37774  -  Across from Tellico Village POA 
865-816-4756 www.shepherdofthelaketn.org 
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April 2019 
Annual Recreation Easter Egg Hunt 

We invite everyone to attend our annual Easter 
Egg Hunt at the Wellness Center on Saturday, 

April 20th at 10 am sharp.  The Easter Bunny will 
be here for photos, so be sure to remember your 

camera.  You do not have to sign up in advance to 
attend the Easter Egg Hunt and there is no 

charge. Just bring your running shoes and an 
Easter basket.  

 

Closed for Easter 
Don’t forget the Recreation 
Department will be closed 
in observance of Easter on 

Sunday, April 21st.  
 

Facilities Opening For the Season 
It’s time to mark your calendars for the spring 

opening of a few facilities. The clay tennis courts 
at the Wellness Center are scheduled to open for 
the season on Monday, April 1st. The outdoor pool 
at the Chota Rec Center is scheduled to open on 
Memorial Day weekend, Friday, May 24th. The    

outdoor pool at the Kahite Activity Center will be 
announced at a later date as construction of the 

new Annex facility continues. Please remember the 
opening of outdoor facilities are contingent on 

weather. 
 

Women’s Basketball Group 
If you’re a woman interested in playing basketball, 
then contact Johnnie Buckley at 865-898-3225. 

She is trying to generate interest in a 3 on 3  
Women’s basketball league.  

 

REC 101 
Join Lindsey Allison on April 9th in the Wellness 
Center conference room at 12:30 pm for 2019’s 

first REC 101. Learn everything you need to know 
about being a member of the Rec Department.  

Shirts for Sale 
New Recreation Department shirts are 
now for sale at the Wellness Center. 
Stope by the front desk and check 

them out. Sizes small through XXL are 
available and there are several   colors 
to choose from. Prices are $12.00 each 

or 2 for $20.00. 
 

Floor Training Continues in March 
Join one of our amazing floor trainers 

on Mondays, Tuesdays and       
Wednesdays from 9 am to 11 am. If 

you have any questions about how to 
start or where to go next in your     

wellness journey, our fabulous floors 
trainers are a great place to start. Did 
we mention this service is available to 

you at no additional charge!?  
 

April is Pickleball Month 
April is national 
Pickleball month 

and the Recreation 
Department and      
Pickleball Club 

would like to invite 
you to come out a 

give it a try. Every Wednesday in April, 
from 2 – 4 pm, you can drop in and 

learn how to play under the guidance 
of one of our experienced club      

members. Wednesday doesn’t work? 
How about stopping by anytime during 

the entire last week of the month,  
Monday– Friday, from 2 - 4 pm. Guest 
fees will be waived for property owners, 

who are not currently Rec members; 
however, you will need to sign in at the 
Wellness Center front desk. There is no 
need to register in advance and all the     

equipment will be provided for you.  
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… Join One of America’s Fastest Growing Sports! 
Pickleball is a fun, active, social paddle sport for all ages and skill 
levels and you can find out for yourself throughout the month of              
April. 

During National Pickleball Month, the Tellico Village Pickleball 
Club and the Recreation Department are offering free, “drop-in” 
times all month where you can see what all the excitement is 
about.  We’ll provide everything, and we’ll have players on hand to 
help you get introduced to the game as well.  So stop by and give 
it a try! 

We’re located across the parking lot from the Wellness Center, 
and we’ll have players ready to meet you and get you started 
every Wednesday during April and every 
day during the week of April 22 - 26 between 
2:00 and 4:00. 

See You On The Courts!



Pet of the Week: 
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“We don’t think of shelter cats and dogs as any different from pet cats and dogs; except that yesterday they were a 
pet and today they’re in a shelter, and their behavior may not really reflect who they were in that previous home.”

Hi, I’m Cole! I am a small handsome boy with a stub tail and chubby cheeks. I love when people scratch my 
cheeks, back and the base of my little tail. They say I’m about 2 ½ years old. I get fed canned food twice per 
day and I can graze on dry food anytime along with clean, fresh water every day. I knew what to do with 
a litter box from the first moment. I am feeling more confident and learning new things every day. I have 
discovered sleeping under the covers on the bed. Are you able to give me the time to learn a new person 
and a new home with new rules? I would do best in a home without children (they move too fast for me). My 
foster mom doesn’t know if I get along with other cats and dogs. I have been neutered, microchipped, and 
am up to date on vaccinations and flea/heartworm/earmite preventive. 

Cole is currently residing in a foster home. Please contact the shelter at 423-442-1015 to arrange a meet and 
greet.

All animals that are adopted are spayed or neutered, have age appropriate vaccinations and testing, and are 
microchipped with registration. Cats are litter box trained. $40 adoption fee over 2 years old; $50 under 2 
years old.

Shelter needs: Pedigree dog and puppy canned and dry food, Friskies canned pate flavors, 
Purina One dry cat and kitten food. Donations via PayPal can be made from our website: www.
monroecountyfriendsofanimals.org or checks can be mailed to MCFA, PO Box 106, Vonore, TN 37885. 
All funds are used for animal care including veterinarian fees, antibiotics, testing, vaccinations, flea and 
heartworm control, cat litter, and sanitary litter boxes.

Shelter statistics for last week: Intakes- 28; Shelter adoptions- 6; Transferred to rescue- 40, and 1 gorgeous 
cat returned to owner (and now microchipped).

The Monroe County Animal Shelter is located at 170 Kefauver Lane in Madisonville (behind Wal-Mart) and 
is open Tuesday-Friday from 11-4:30 and Saturdays from 11-2.  Call 423-442-1015 for more information and 
check out all available pets on our website: https://www.monroecountyfriendsofanimals.org. The official 
Facebook page is “TN Monroe County Animal Shelter.”


